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General Minutes for July 

Meeting was called to order by C. Steve at 7:30pm.  New members were introduced and voted in after Jeannette 

made a motion to wave the 30 day wait, seconded by Duane Malo, motion carried.  Welcome aboard. 

C. Steve stated that he has been working with Michelle Smith and Jeff Smith from the PUD regarding the 

Clubhouse lease.  He stated that things are moving along well. 

Poker Run: 

Mark Redlin was asked to take a few members down to check to see what needed to be done to the docks to make 

them safe and useable during the poker run. 

Al Brooks headed a work party to get the parking lot and grounds taken care of. 

Cappy reported we have 57 boats pre-registered and 40 extra people.  We will be limiting registration of boats to 

65. 

Monies for advertising in the magazine and sponsors have been coming in at a great rate.  Big thanks to Bill Jarr, 

Mark, Doug & Carol, Judy and Duane & Casey Malo. 

All committees are working well and are very organized. T-Shirts and magazines have been ordered and are on the 

way. 

We will be meeting July 6th to stuff bags and get organized for registration on the 8th in down town Manson. 

Big thanks to everyone for taking the time to make this Poker run special. 

The drawing was held and Maggie Jarr won $14 and Mark won $10.  They both donated back to the club.  Thank 

you. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:36pm.  

Submitted by Jeannette 

 


